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Measure Description: 
Increases maximum fee for recording certain county documents. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Counties, State Agencies, and State Political Subdivisions  
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: See Analysis 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
The measure allows county clerks to increase, from $10 to $20, the maximum fee charged for recording 
certain documents.  These documents include deeds, liens, and other instruments related to title or 
interest in real property. 
 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House General 
Government and Consumer Protection Committee to the House Revenue Committee.  The bill’s fiscal 
impact to counties, state agencies, and other political subdivisions is indeterminate.  A more complete 
fiscal analysis will be prepared as the bill is considered in the House Revenue Committee. 
 


